St. Cathevine of Siena School
335 N. Sycamore Ave., Rialto, CA 92376
Ph: 909-875-7821
www.stcatherinerialto.com - Facebook: st.catherinecougars1956

August 3, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is my hope you have enjoyed your summer break. As you know, we ended our STEAM

Summer School last week and summer school will never be the same. The teachers and

students had the best time discovering, exploring; and learning in this environment. I must- -+ =~
applaud the teachers for providing so many engaging lessons. Well done!

For the next 2 weeks the office will be closed and will reopen Monday, August 16", with
continued summer hours. The Parent Orientation Meetings are scheduled for preschool-3
grade Wednesday, August 18 and 4% - 8t grade Thursday, August 19", 5 PM. These meetings

will begin in the parish hall and then move to the classroom of your child: You may bring inclass .t .. .

supplies during this time.

We must acknowledge the COVID-19 Pandemic is still among us and continues to be at the fore
front of all planning. Our protocols have been revised to meet the latest guidance of the
Emergency Operations Collective and the Diocese of San Bernardino. For the protection of all,
masks will continue to be reauired for all parent visitors on camous. It also will remain
mandatory for all teachers, staff, and students, while inside a room/classroom to wear a face
mask. We all must do our part to keep everyone as safe as possible. The safety plan has been
revised and posted to the website and | am attaching your copy to this email.

Our first day of school is Monday, August 23, 8 AM. We will continue the car line drop-off and
pick-up, until further notice. Thank you for your time and enjoy the remainder of your summer
break. May God bless you and your family,

Blessings,

(Aot~

Beverly Winn, Principal



